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Lynne Baldwin

From: Nicky Warden <nickywarden@bbowt.org.uk>

Sent: 18 November 2022 16:35

To: Planning

Subject: 22/03064/OUT Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow 

Drive Banbury 

Attachments: BBOWT response to Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Banbury.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Application number: 22/03064/OUT 

Location: Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow Drive Banbury 

Proposal: Outline planning application for up to 176 dwellings and associated open space with all matters 
reserved other than access

Dear Sir/Madam
Please find attached our response in relation to the above planning application.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Nicky Warden

Public Affairs and Planning Officer

I work 9 to 5 Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, 9 to 12.30 Wednesday and 1.30 to 5 Friday


